NATIONAL FIREWISE USA® PROGRAM

CERTIFICATE

OF RECOGNITION

The National Fire Protection Association acknowledges that

Rancho Del Sol HOA

located in Camino CA

has successfully completed the Firewise USA® program’s annual requirements for 2023
and is a participating site in good standing throughout the 2024 calendar year.
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James T. Pauley, President, NFPA Date Issued



